July 13, 1982

Tenneco 0il Company
P. O. Box 3249
Englewood, Colorado 80155

Gentlenent:

Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) well
No. 127 Florance, WWhHE% sec. 21, T. 29 WN., R. 9 W., San Juan County,
New Mexico, lecase Santa Fe 080246. The subject APD is hereby rescinded
and returned due to drilling operations not being commenced within a
six month extension period following the original approval date.

You are reguireé to regquest surface rehabilitation instructions from
tnis office if construction activities occurred on the referxenced drill
site.

Sincerely yours,

Sue E. Umshler
for James F. Sims
District 0il and Gas Supervisor

Enclosure
cc: SCR, MS=-410
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